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For 2014 giving, only those checks received in the 

church office by December 29, 2014, can be counted 

toward 2014, and they must be dated 2014. 
 

Thank you, 

Rhea Morgan, Bookkeeper 

“Dear Friends, thank you very much for the lovely poinsettia. It’s so cheerful, 

 and nicely brightens our table, and it is another reminder of all our 

 caring friends at Hazelwood.”                                      ~Bill & Pat Patterson 
 

“Thank you for my Christmas greeting. Blessings and love.”  

   ~Mary Ann Warfel 
 

Thanks to John Burke and Linette Cook for delivering poinsettias to our  

 shut-ins. Nineteen of our congregation received Christmas cheer from 

Hazelwood! 
 

Thanks to Pat LaRue for decorating the Betty Dupont Memorial Christmas 

Tree in the fellowship house; Judy Thomas and Mary Anne Warfel for the 

lovely decorations in the ChKiLo room; and Pati Sparks for the wonderful 

garland-wrapped staircase and first floor decorations. 
 

Thank you to Dee & Bill Moser for the lovely new Communion Table candles 

in the Sanctuary. 

 

“We have adopted 40 families, with 65 children, through the Salvation Army.  

Without everybody’s help, this project would not be successful.” 

 

∗ Thank you to Shirley Bookout, the Mission and Benevolence Team, and 
everybody who volunteered with the fundraiser back in October.  With 

their help, we’ve been able to get an early start on purchasing the toys 

and ordering the food. 
 

∗ Thank you to our church staff who helped coordinate, advertise, receive 
food, take phone calls, prep rooms, and so much more. 

 

∗ Thanks to all our youth and adults who helped us shop and wrap the pre-
sents for the children. 

 

∗ Thanks to all who donated supplies for wrapping the presents. 
 

∗ Thanks to Donna Foley for all those phone calls to the families on our list.  
Without her help, we would be delivering packages to empty houses or 

wrong addresses. 
 

∗ Thank you to Heather Kruger for coordinating the packing and delivering 
of the boxes. 

 

∗ Thank you to all those who helped pack and deliver the boxes and  
      presents. 
 

∗ Thank you to Marsh Foods Store, on Tillotson Avenue.  They ordered the 
food, delivered, and gave us their discount on the food. 

 

∗ Thank you to Meijer, in Muncie, for working with those shopping for the 
Secret Santa gifts.  They gave us a discount, and a $200.00 donation  

      toward our purchase. 
 


